
BOOK FAIR! 
Our popular book fair is returning and, as always, it 

promises to be a chance to purchase from a wide range 

of quality books.  On the pages below, you can see just 

some of the excellent books which we will be selling. 

 

The book fair will run during parents’ evening and then 

every day, from 15:05-15:50, until Friday 15th July. 

 

Payments can be made using cash or card. 

 

We are also excited to announce that the brilliant  

Catherine Barr will be visiting us on Monday 11th July, 

at the start of our weeklong Hillstone Literary Festival.  

She will be selling and signing her books after school 

that day, but we also have a range of them available to 

buy beforehand at the book fair: 








